
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Sent; 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

From: Miller, Gary [Gary.Miller@tetratech.com] 
Wednesday, February 04, 2009 9:45 AM 
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Skip Wedel 
Unit Gourely Fed #3 

Mike, after we talked yesterday I spoke with Skip Wedel with Unit and we are going to go ahead and drill an up gradient 2" 
monitor well at the site. As soon as we caniget it set up I will let you know so you can be onsite if you can. We are 
planning to go at least 75', but we will let Ike Taverez make that call on site. 
Thanks, 

i 
Gary E. Miller | Office Manager and Senior Project Manager 
Main: 432.682.4559 | Cell: 432.557.4681 | Fax: 432.682.3946 
Garv.Miller@tetratech.com 

i 
Tetra Tech Inc. ! 
1910 North Big Spring | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com 

PLEASE NOTE: This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any distribution or use of this 
communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify 
the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system. 
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